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Friday 9th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I do hope that you all had a good Bank Holiday weekend with your children. It was lovely to see the children back 

on Tuesday, working hard and enjoying another week at school. 

 

The Songs From The Shows concert featuring our two choirs and talent show winners was held on Wednesday 

evening. It was a super show! You can view the highlights on Instagram! Thank you to all those of you who made 

sure that your children attended, and for supporting them from the audience. I am sure that you must have been 

very proud of them. Thank you, too, for sending your children in red, white and blue clothing yesterday! We held a 

special assembly to commemorate the 80th anniversary of V.E. Day, and the children took part in many appropriate 

activities in their classrooms too. 

 

Next week, our Year 6 pupils take their end of Key Stage 2 tests (SATs). They have been working very hard and I 

know that they will do their best to show off their learning. Please do ensure that the children arrive promptly at 

school as always every morning. Tests are held every morning (Monday to Thursday) and punctuality is extremely 

important, as I am sure that you will understand. We wish the children lots of luck with these tests and will try to 

make the process as enjoyable as possible, with treats in the afternoons to reward them for their hard work. 

 

I am attaching a special lunch menu for next Thursday (15th May). From time to time, we offer a free school lunch 

for every pupil, so that they can enjoy tasting the food that our kitchen staff prepare. I do hope that you will allow 

your child to take up this offer next Thursday, although it is of course not compulsory. 

 

Just a reminder that Sports Mornings are planned for the following days after half term: 

EYFS and KS1 Sports – Tuesday 3rd June at 10am. If it is wet, we will try again on Wednesday 4th June at 10am. 

KS2 Sports – Thursday 5th June at 10am. If it is wet, we will try again on Friday 6th June at 10am. 

 

I look forward to another busy week with the children, and hope that you all have an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


